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From the Private Secretary 29 April 1985

CHAUHAN
The Prime Minister mentioned this case to the Foreign
Secretary and the Home Secretary this afternoon, speaking
to the views recorded in my letter of earlier today.

It was agreed that it would be desirable for the Law
Officers to study the papers further.

I am copying this letter to Nigel Pantling in the Home
Office.

(C. D. POWELL)

L.V. Appleyard, Esqg.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.




